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The Alternative Service Committee met May 28, 2008 to discuss the direction of ASC since the 

legislature passed the new pay plans. The committee voted to suspend the committee's work at 

this time and monitor the implementation of the new pay plans including funding. At such time 

that the committee feels the new pay plans are not being implementing properly or there has been 

a lack of funding for the new pay plans by the legislature, the committee will reconvene to 

discuss the next steps concerning alternative service. The chair will keep the committee informed 

of any pertinent information over the next 5 years of implementation. If there is a successful 

implementation of the new pay plans including funding at the end of the 5 years, then at that time 

the committee will determine if it should be dissolved.  

 

 

 


